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April 6, 2020 
 
Ms. Diane Browning  
Counsel, State Regulatory Affairs 
6450 Sprint Parkway  
Overland Park, KS  66251 
 
Re:  Notification of Name Change of Virgin Mobile USA, L.P. to Assurance Wireless USA, 

L.P.; Docket No. 20-2521-01 
 
Dear Ms. Browning,  
 

On March 13, 2020, the Public Service Commission of Utah (PSC) received Sprint 
Corporation’s filing notifying the PSC that its wireless subsidiary, Virgin Mobile USA, L.P., has 
changed its name to Assurance Wireless USA, L.P.  

 
On April 3, 2020, the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) filed its recommendation that the 

PSC acknowledge the name change and requested that the docket be adjudicated informally, in 
accordance with R746-110-1, stating that there will likely be no objection or opposition to the 
filing submitted by the company. The DPU explained that the name change will not impact any 
customers in the state of Utah, and that the company will not change the services that it currently 
offers.   
 

Based on the PSC’s review of the filing and the DPU’s response, the PSC acknowledges 
the company’s name change from Virgin Mobile USA, L.P. to Assurance Wireless USA L.P., as 
described in the March 13, 2020 filing.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary  
DW#312973 


